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                 Merry Christmas! 

It’s the last month of the year! The kids have done a lot of 

amazing things so far, we are so excited to continue the fun 

before the year is over! 

We are ready for parents to come back into the school! 

Please keep a look out for door codes. We will also set you 

up with fingerprints to sign your child in/out. As we are still try-

ing to reduce germs and keep disruptions to a minimum in the 

classrooms, please knock at the door or window and we will 

send your child out the door to you for pick up. If you need to 

meet with the teachers, please set up a time that will work for 

you both. If you have any questions or concerns please see 

 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick 

up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The 

fee is $12 per 5-minute increment. If too many late pick-ups 

are encountered, this may result in termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  

                 Important Dates 

Dec. 6-10th...Clothing Drive for St. Matthew’s 

House 

Dec. 16th………...Holiday Program/Trim A Tree 

TBD……………………………………………... Santa Visit 

Dec. 20-Jan 4th…………....No VPK/Winter break 

Dec. 23-24th …..NPA Closed,  Merry Christmas 

Dec.30-31………...NPA Closed, Happy New Year 



IMPORTANT REMINDER 

 

It is very easy for things to be misplaced with-

out having the child’s name on an item….  

 

PLEASE label ALL items you send in…. Cups, 

lids, extra clothes, jackets, blankets, sheets, 

etc, so we can make sure it goes home with 

the correct child. 

 

THANK YOU! 

 



       Sherlyn G   12/3       5 years old 

 

          Riley T         12/13    5 years old 

 

                Mia D         12/21     5 years old 

 

Mrs. Janet  12/4 

 

     Miss. Virginia  12/16 

 

    Miss. Kerra  12/18 

 



                                  Infant News 

DECEMBER!  
 
This month the Infants will be working more on 
improving motor skills (Rolling, Crawling, walk-
ing, painting and more). We will also be start-
ing to use crayons. I can't wait to celebrate this 
month's theme with the Infants "Celebrations 
around the world". I have many fun activities 
and artwork for us to do! 
 

                                                                      Miss Virginia 

 



                              One’s News 

Welcome DECEMBER!!! 
    This month I have lots of activities that I think 
not only the kids will like but also the parents. De-
cember is a month of joy and smiles, I want the 
kids to be able to not only participate in the activ-
ities but feel how excited and joyful it is. We will 
also be working on sorting colors and shapes, 
more counting and singing. I can't wait to cele-
brate this December with them. HO HO HO! 
 
    Love Miss Kerra 

 



                                  Two’s News 

 TIME TO PUT THE TREE  up AND WRITE OUR LET-
TERS TO SANTA… DECEMBER IS HERE! 

 

  
 This month we have lots of fun activities and learning 
going on. The curriculum for this month includes stu-
dents learning about the letters G g, the number 1-10, 
and the color red, white and green. This month we will 
be celebrating CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEARS, it’s the 
time of the year to make memories and celebrate.  
We will have a Christmas party and gift exchange this 
month too!  
 

Reminder please bring in water cups with the child's 
name on it and please label all of belongings. 
 

Miss Tiffani :) 



                                Three’s News 

Ho, Ho, Ho, Merry Christmas to all my little elves. 
 I'm so happy to be in the three year old class-
room with all my little friends and some new ones. 
We are going to be working hard on some Christ-
mas projects for our house, and learning some 
fun Christmas songs. We will be working on our 
letters and numbers as well. Please remember to 
put your child's name on everything. My little 
friends are very independent and want to do 
things for themselves and they misplace in wrong 
cubbies, etc.   
 
LOVE, Miss Marie 



                 VPK News 

During December we will continue 

our travels around the world. We will 

also be discovering Holiday tradi-

tions around the world, learning how 

other countries celebrate the holi-

days. Our Holiday annual concert will 

continue.  Please be sure to keep 

reading to your child every night. 


